
 

   
 

 DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE:  05/02/2018 
Technical Advisory (TA) Number 

DL18-009 and RS/TL 18-010 

 

SUBJECT:  Executive Order Number 18-51 – Relief due to Hurricane 

Irma Discontinued 

 
 
Overview: 
The Governor’s Executive Order Number 18-51, relief due to Hurricane Irma, has been discontinued, 

effective April 24, 2018.  

Details: 
The waiver of fees for the counties provided in DL18-003 and RS/TL18-007 no longer applies. 

Conclusion: 
If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field Support 
Center.  

TECHNICAL ADVISORY 

https://www.flhsmv.gov/pdf/bulletins/2018/dl18-003_rs-tl18-007.pdf

